
 

 
 

 

The Governor’s Council on Disability (GCD)  
 

Poster Contest for National Disability  
Employment Awareness Month (NDEAM)  

 

The poster contest is designed to raise awareness about the importance of 
employment inclusion and highlighting the important contributions of individuals with 
disabilities to the workforce. 
 

You may participate by submitting original artwork relating to disability employment, 
inclusion and community. All artwork entries will be featured on the GCD website. 
The winning artwork will be featured on the 2024 GCD NDEAM poster, the GCD 
website, social media, GCD Newsletter, and GCD annual report 
 

Artwork entries must be received before September 15. The contest is open to 
Missouri residents of all ages.  
 

More information and entry forms can be found on the GCD NDEAM Poster Contest 
website at https://disability.mo.gov/gcd/PosterContest/.. Contact  
573-751-2600 for questions about the contest.  
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